

September 2020
Dear Parent/Carer
[bookmark: _GoBack]Derwent Hill Residential Outdoor Centre visit (near Keswick) 
NEW DATES: Friday 25 June to Sunday 27 June.
Children will be transported by private bus to Derwent Hill Friday afternoon, where they will have an exploration of the grounds and an evening activity.
Across the course of Saturday and Sunday, the children will take part in “personal challenge and teamwork activities”, which will most likely include gorge walking, the big swing and ropes course, exploring Derwent Water by canoe and “Adventure & Exploration”.  All of the activities and travel are fully covered by the school’s “Off-site Insurance” policy.  Derwent Hill also holds its own public liability insurance.
Children will be housed in single-gender dormitories, supervised by our own staff members.
Further information about Derwent Hill can be found on their website www.derwenthill.co.uk.
At this point, we expect the price not to exceed £195.00 and payments can be made in instalments – a payment of approximately £20.00 per month would clear the balance by the required date.  Full payment will need to be made by Friday 28 May 2021 .  Failure to pay in full by this date will result in the cancellation of the place as this is the date that the final numbers need to be submitted. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs N Willis
School Business Manager
Derwent Hill June 2021 

Child’s name:     ____________________________________     Class:     __________
My child would like to go to Derwent Hill Friday 25 June to Sunday 27 June 2021.
I commit to paying the balance by Friday 28 May 2021.

Parent/Carer signature:     _______________________________________________

Contact Number:     ____________________________________________________
